
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

2020 Census Discussion 
As a part of the events occurring during Florida City Government Week, 

the Mayor of the City of Bunnell will host a 2020 Census Discussion 

meeting. Citizens have the ability to shape & influence government.  

Responding to the 2020 Census is critical to ensure the County and City 

receives its fair and equitable share of federal funds.  Please attend this 

event to learn how you can help spread the word about the importance of 

responding to the 2020 Census. 

 

WHEN: Thursday, October 24, 2019 from 6:00 PM 
to 7:00 PM 

WHERE: Bunnell Chambers Meeting Room 201 W. 
Moody Blvd., Bunnell, FL 32110 

 
Light Refreshments will be served 

 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT INDIVIDUAL COMMISSIONERS OF THE CITY OF BUNNELL MAY ATTEND 

THIS EVENT.  THE COMMISSIONERS WHO ATTEND WILL NOT TAKE ANY ACTION OR TAKE ANY VOTE 

AT THIS EVENT.  THIS IS NOT AN OFFICIAL MEETING OF THE BUNNELL CITY COMMISSION.  THIS 

NOTICE IS BEING PROVIDED PURSUANT TO SEC. 447.605(2), FLA. STAT., AND TO MEET THE SPIRIT OF 

THE SUNSHINE LAW TO INFORM THE PUBLIC THAT COMMISSIONERS MAY BE PRESENT. 


